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Public Notice 

The Head Office has come to know through principals of 

Meritorious Schools and calls from students and their parents that 

many students with higher merit in the result of Entrance Test for 

admission Meritorious Schools could not exercise their option for 

Stream and School Choice and as such their name is not figuring in 

admission list, it is decided that they will be given another chance to 

exercise their option and the school-wise, stream-wise merit list for 

admission in Meritorious Schools will be finalized thereafter. Portal 

for the choice of schools and streams will be re-opened on Monday 

01-08-2022. 
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